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From: @sthelier.je>
Sent: 10 November 2021 09:04
To: Tristen Dodd
Subject: RE: HDP

Morning Tris, 
 
Just to confirm that the Constable will dial in to the Minister’s meeting on Friday. 
 

 
 
 
 

From: Tristen Dodd <T.Dodd@gov.je>  
Sent: 09 November 2021 18:27 
To:  @sthelier.je> 
Subject: Re: HDP 

 
HI  
 
I can confirm that the existing pelican is retained. 
 
The advantage of meeting with the Constable is that a consistent message could be agreed in advance of the 
Havre des Pas group meeting, particularly about next steps. 
 

 I'll try to get in touch before Friday. 
 
All the best  
Tris  
 
Get Outlook for Android 

From:  @sthelier.je> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 3:39:29 PM 
To: Tristen Dodd <T.Dodd@gov.je> 
Subject: HDP  
  
Hi Tris, 
  
I’ve spoken with the Constable about HDP crossings.  One point of clarification, I just wanted to double check that 
the existing pelican crossing lights are to be retained.  It says they are on some of the words on the slides but 
they don’t feature in any of the images. 
  
Assuming the pelican crossing is being retained, the Constable is content with the revised proposals.  He’s not 
sure that he needs to attend Friday’s meeting although I see that  has already invited him.   
  
Give me a call if further discussion helps 
  

 
  
  

 
Chief Executive Officer 
Parish of St Helier 
  




